
Kimberly Tice 
 

I am writing to request a Public Hearing regarding the clean up of the Camas Mill. The mill has
been important to Camas’ history and economy, but now it is time to clean it up correctly to
post-industrial standards, hopefully so these sites can be used for something besides heavy industry.
Our city and it's citizens need to have a seat at the table to ensure these sites are cleaned up
properly so they can be used to ensure a bright future for Camas and it's residents.

Thank you,
Kimberly Tice
417 NW 16th Ave, Camas, WA 98607


